
     CITY OF SEBASTOPOL

Certificate of Appreciation
is Presented to 

Henry Mikus 
In Recognition of Your Retirement

The City of Sebastopol would like to thank you for your service as Engineering Manager from 
September 8, 2015 to January  21, 2021 and appreciate the role you have played in the engineering 
services provided to this community.

The City wishes you a well deserved retirement and best wishes in your future endeavors. 

This Certificate is presented with our sincere gratitude for the assistance and guidance provided to the 
City and wish you All the Best for a Long and Happy Retirement.

Dated this 19th day of January, 2021
________________________________________ 

UNA GLASS, MAYOR 


